
 

 

August 26, 2021 

Bluegrass Center for Autism announces today that the BCA Summer Soiree will be rescheduled 
to Friday, May 20, 2022.  

Due to growing concerns over COVID, and because of the unwavering commitment to our 
clients and staff as our number one priority, BCA has decided that rescheduling the event is the 
only responsible course of action at this time. BCA continues to work diligently to provide a 
safe environment for our clients; some of whom are medically fragile, immune compromised, 
and unable to receive the COVID vaccine.  

This decision was made after consulting with our Board of Directors, community partners, and 
executive staff, to whom BCA would like to express gratitude for their understanding, patience, 
and support.  

Rescheduling the 300-attendee event will enable us to provide the experience that our 
community partners and guests expect and deserve. We remain excited to host you this spring 
and your sponsorship will automatically be applied to the rescheduled event.  More details will 
follow closer to date. 

BCA looks forward to hosting you in May 2022! Please reach out to Tara Denham, 
Development Director, at tdenham@bcaky.org with any questions or concerns. Continue to 
check our website at www.bcaky.org or our Facebook page for continued updates.  
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